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September 9, 1982

Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Response to Request for
Additional Information -
Emergency Planning

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

The following information is provided in response to your letter dated August
30, 1982, cequesting additional information on emergency planning. We would
like to schedule a meeting to clarify and discuss our response to your request
during the week of October 4, 1982.

We will establish a detailed agenda and arrange the exact date with the
project manager, John J. Stefano.

Very truly yours,

AV7

Dalwyn 1. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano
Max Gildner
F. Kantor

(#1

8209140093 820909
PDR ADOCK 05000440
g PDR

_ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _


